

Dear Adventurer.

We wanted to share with you some of the ways we strive to keep you, our guest, safe and healthy every day, along with some new procedures we've put in place under the directives for re-opening in phases.



New divider for the desk allows for protection of both our staff and guests.

Our new waiting area is unparalleled: Open deck seating or on our manicured lawn; you're nestled in the trees with a scenic overlook of our new ATV Track!





New: Some of our staff may be masked while chatting with you. To ensure both your protection and theirs.

Not so New: Our online Rental Agreement Process has been in use for almost a year now and runs smoothly. It speeds up the rental process by 20 minutes! Check your Reservation email for links to access the required documents.

Deep Cleaning: We clean and sanitize regularly to maintain a healthy and safe workspace. We have added procedures between groups and implemented a stagger-start to arrivals to ensure clean and safe use of office space; vehicles; equipment and gear. We have also added a handwashing station for our guests to have a clean space to rinse off, freshen up, and thoroughly wash their hands.

The safety of our employees and our guests' is our priority and we are committed to best practices prescribed by OSHA and the CDC to ensure that safety. We are carefully monitoring this evolving situation and regularly assessing our policies and procedures for necessary changes. While we can never assure 100% germ free environment, we can give our personal promise that your health and safety continue to matter to us.

Until next time, stay safe, stay healthy. We look forward to seeing you soon, The Action Rentals Team